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Ben Oleson

From: mcmullenproperty@aol.com

Sent: Friday, April 5, 2024 9:00 AM

To: oleson@hometownplanning.com

Subject: Jaeger Property

Hi Ben, 
I am a neighbor to Greg Jaeger.  This is just to let the board know that we support the new 
construction that Greg wants to do on his house.  This will have no negative impact on Bass Lake or 
our property. 
 
Sincerely, 
 Dan and Joann McMullen 
 11283 Kimball Ave NW, Annandale 


